
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, April 18, 2018 2:29 PM 
Melinda Watts 

Cc: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170178-WS 

Hi Melinda, 

Per your request below, the docket title has been updated to reflect, "Coastal Income Properties- The 
Harbor, LLC d/b/a The Harbor." 

Have a good afternoon, 
Dorothy 

From: Melinda Watts 
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 1:59 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: Dockeet No. 20170178-WS 

Dorothy. 

Please correct the naml.! of the utility in the title of Docket No. 20170178-WS from --The Harbor" to "Coastal 
Income Properties- The llarbor. LLC d/b/a The Harbor:· The information prm·ided in the initial application 

was not accurate and was clarified upon the utility's response to stairs deticiency letter. 

Let me know if you need anything else. 

/!/[efi,zch \A~rtltJ 
Florida Public Service Commission 
( 850) 413-6952 ( ,·oicc) 
(850) .f 13-6953 (l~lX) 
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